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          13th February 2020 
 
 
Dear parents / carers 
 

HOME- LEARNING 
 

 
Y5/6 are working hard in their learning.  We know that they need to know and recall the 
content that they are being taught.  We are therefore sending you this pack of revision facts 
so that you can see what your child needs to remember and you can help your child revise. 
 
We would like your child to continue reading five times a week and to spend 5 short sessions 
revising and retrieving.  The easiest way of doing this is for them to review their learning and 
then quiz themselves and check the results.  They might enjoy quizzing with someone at 
home. They can also log in to IXL. 
 
Your child’s success requires team work from family, child and school.  We are a three-legged 
stool holding up the cup of success: if one leg fails, the cup runs dry.  Please support your 
child’s learning by encouraging home-learning over the half term. 
 
After half term, we will be starting study club for Y6 on Tuesday and Wednesdays after 
school. We are delighted that Ms Latham will be helping us as this means that Mrs Craven 
and I can offer small group or 1:1 tutoring.  Individual invitations will be sent separately.  I 
trust that our ambitious, keen and hard-working students will relish this opportunity.  
 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
Ms C Temple 
Headteacher 
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